
29th July 2022
Dear Parents and families,

Welcome back for Term Three. This term is ten weeks long and finishes on Friday 
30th September. Parent Interviews will be in Week 9 of the term.

We strongly encourage every child to wear a mask 
while at school. We have masks available for 

children from the school office.

We have a team of enthusiastic 
teachers who are looking forward to 

taking our Year 8 students for a week 
of activities in week 6. Our camp is 

being held at MERC, Long Bay.

All the best for a good weekend,
Kind regards,

Jane Wallis  & Deb Woolliams

We are looking forward to a positive learning term. Many of our children have had long periods of absence and this 
is the term where we hope to catch up on missed learning.

Please send your children to school every day, unless they are sick.

We appreciate you communicating with our office staff to let us know when your children are unwell and are not able 
to come to school.

As a school we are focussed on raising the achievement of every child, and we appreciate your support to do this.

Josh Gonzales is our Social Worker in Schools.

Josh is able to work alongside students and their whanau to provide support that is responsive to the 
needs of students, which could include:

-          One to one work with children and their families/whanau

-          Group programmes

-          Helping whanau access community supports and networks

If you would like to get in touch with Josh, please contact the school office either by

phone: 09 266 9493 or email: office@tms.school.nz


